
 

26/08/20 9788 Somerset: TV Licence Scams. 

Dear Members, 

I am sure we have all received an email claiming to be from TV Licensing at some point in the past, but this is one scam that 

appears to keep on going. 

One of our members has recently emailed me with a slightly new version of this scam and I have decided to share this with you to 

make you aware of what to look out for. The email has been sanitised to protect the members identity. I have placed a couple of 

obvious pointers on there for your information. 

On the attached document is some additional useful information provided by the Age UK website. 

Kind regards, Paul Johnson, NHW Admin (Somerset) 

 

The below is an email received by one of our members.  As you can see this contains several errors. Clearly this is a scam and the 

Orange link at the bottom should Never be clicked on under any circumstances. 

 



 

 

The below information has been sourced from the Age UK website and provides useful information on general TV Licence Scams 

and what to look out for.  (Apologies for the small print) 

 



 


